
 
 

FELISE THORPE-MOLL (#8022) 
Assistant Attorney General 
Counsel for the DIVISION OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
MARK L. SHURTLEFF (#4666) 
Attorney General of Utah 
160 E 300 S, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 140857 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114-0857 
Telephone (801) 366-0353  
fthorpemoll@utah.gov   
______________________________________________________________________ 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH 
 
 
In the Matter of South Central Utah 
Telephone Association,Inc.’s Application 
for USF Eligibility 
 

 
Request of the Division of Public Utilities 
for an Extension of Time to Submit 
Comments Regarding South Central 
Utah Telephone Association’s Request 
for Interim USF 
 
Docket No. 10-052-01 
 

 
 Pursuant to Utah Administrative Code R746-100-3(1) the Division of Public  
 
Utilities (Division) has indicated it intends to file comments regarding South Central Utah  
 
Telephone Association’s (SCUTA) request for interim USF no later than February 22, 2011.   
 
SCUTA has requested an extension of time until February 22, 2011 to respond to a  
 
Division’s 4th set of data requests.  The Division feels such an extension is appropriate and  
 
needs the response to the data request to adequately advise the Commission regarding  
 
SCUTA's request for interim USF.  In the interim, the Division is concerned that the  
 
Commission might proceed on the SCUTA’s request for interim relief.  The Division  
 
believes, and understands SCUTA to agree, that waiting to proceed until the Division has  
 
had an opportunity to review the response to the data request and act thereon is  
 
appropriate.  The Division therefore respectfully requests that the Commission delay any  
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action on the request for interim relief until the Division has reviewed the data request and  
 
has filed comments, which the Division will do as expeditiously as possible after receipt of  
 
the response to the data request.     

 

Respectfully submitted this  16th day of February 2011. 

 
 

         /s/ Felise Thorpe-Moll_______________ 
      Felise Thorpe-Moll 
      Attorney for the Division of Public Utilities 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 This is to certify that a true and correct copy of the Request of the Division of Public 

Utilities for an Extension of Time to file Comments was sent by electronic mail to the 

following on February 16, 2011: 

 

Stanley K. Stoll  
Kira M. Slawson  
BLACKBURN & STOLL, L.C. 
257 East 200 South, Suite 800 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
sstoll@blackburn-stoll.com 
KiraM@blackburn-stoll.com 
 
 
 
 
 

Chris Parker 
William Duncan 
Division of Public Utilities 
160 E. 300 S., Fourth Floor 
P. O. Box 146751 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114-6751 
chrisparker@utah.gov  
wduncan@utah.gov 
 
 
 
 

Paul H. Proctor 
Assistant Attorney General 
160 E. 300 S., Fifth Floor 
P. O. Box 140857 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114-0857 
pproctor@utah.gov 
 

Eric Orton 
Michele Beck 
Office of Consumer Services 
160 E. 300 S., 2nd Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114-6751 
eorton@utah.gov 
mbeck@utah.gov 
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